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DWC announces May 7 meeting to discuss IMR and IBR communications 

  

The Division of Workers’ Compensation (DWC) invites interested members of the public to a 

meeting May 7 to discuss the most efficient means of communication with Maximus Federal 

Services, the current independent medical and bill review organization.  

  

The meeting will be from 10 a.m. to noon in the auditorium of the Elihu Harris Building, 1515 

Clay Street, Oakland, CA, 94612.  

  

Principals from Maximus Federal Services will present an overview of how the requests for 

independent medical reviews (IMRs) and independent bill reviews (IBRs) are processed.  

  

Workers’ compensation carriers and third party administrators are encouraged to join in this 

discussion regarding secure methods of transmitting documents and the best ways to handle 

billing and other communications issues.  
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